
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/1/2016 1:56:36 PM
Subject: Fwd: Blackline of S.672

Attachments: S 672 Draft Blackline.docx
ATT00001.htm

FYI - it seems as though DHEC rewrote the med mal bill for the committee.  Katherine Phillips also 
called and said Sen. Davis will likely offer the DHEC rewrite as an amendment.


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Phillips, Katherine A." <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov>

Date:  March 1, 2016 at 12:00:14 PM EST

To: David Glaccum <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: "Wilson, David" <WILSONDE@dhec.sc.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Blackline of S.672

David, 

The senate medical affairs subcommittee met in the fall on the medical marijuana bill S672. 
Director Heigel appeared before the subcommittee and stated that DHEC did not take a position 
on the bill or medical marijuana in SC. The subcommittee expressly charged DHEC to review the 
bill language, conduct research and provide input on the bill from a regulatory standpoint. In 
response to the subcommittee's charge, DHEC provided the attached feedback to the 
subcommittee. DHEC responded to the charge of the subcommittee and continues to remain 
neutral on the bill from a policy perspective. 

Please contact me or David Wilson if you have any questions or wish to discuss this further. 
Thanks, 
Katie 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:
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